
APRIL 14, 2025 
ANNOUNCEMENT REGARDING E-FILING  

 
 

E-FILING FOR TRUMBULL COUNTY JUVENILE COURT WILL COMMENCE ON APRIL 14, 
2025.  PLEASE NOTE THAT THE TRANSTION TO E-FILING WILL OCCUR IN STAGES.  PLEASE 
SEE THE E-FILING ADMINISTRATIVE ORDER and CONTINUE TO WATCH THIS WEBSITE 
FOR FURTHER UPDATES.  

 

FOR THE FIRST PHASE, EFFECTIVE APRIL 14, 2025, ABUSE/NEGLECT/DEPENDENCY 
CASES IN WHICH TRUMBULL COUNTY CHILDREN SERVICES IS THE INITIATING PARTY 
WILL USE THE E-FILING PLATFORM.   

 

IF YOU ARE DEFENSE COUNSEL OR A GUARDIAN AD LITEM ON A CURRENTLY PENDING 
ABUSE/NEGLECT/DEPENDENCY CASE OR ON ANY NEW ABUSE/NEGLECT/DEPENDENCY 
CASE FILED ON OR AFTER APRIL 14, 2024, E-FILING IS REQUIRED.  YOU WILL NEED TO 
REGISTER WITH THE TRUMBULL COUNTY JUVENILE CLERK IN ORDER TO USE THE E-
FILING SYSTEM.  YOU WILL ALSO NEED TO FAMILIARIZE YOURSELF WITH THE E-FILING 
USER GUIDE.  TO DO SO, PLEASE CLICK THE E-FILING LINK ON THIS WEBSITE.   

 

IF THERE ARE ANY QUESTIONS OR PROBLEMS, PLEASE CONTACT JENNEFER 
HOLLAND AT (330) 675-2375. 

 

 


